We are having a break from birthday cakes this month due to no birthdays!



AUGUST NEWSLETTER 2020



The Coronavirus has restricted certain things, including visits from friends and family members.

The residents and staff chose to show their appreciation to visiting medical professionals and delivery drivers.

Although it doesn't make up for face to face conversations, the residents who have used skype to speak to friends and family have largely enjoyed the experience of being able to see and speak to loved ones.

Thank you to all family members for their patience in this time.





The residents are really loving our theme days!

The Pirate Day was a great success. Lots of dress up and activities. Well done to Chris who won the treasure!



Thank you Mr
White for coming
to Oxendon
House with your
keyboard to
keep the
residents
entertained. It
was a lovely
finish to our
movie day, they
really enjoyed it!







It has been a very musical month of July in the House. We have had a group sing along and even some violin lessons from Joseph!





Coming up in August newsletter...





